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Reminder – Dogs in hot cars! 

It was reported to school that a dog had been left 

in a car this morning, with no windows left open. 

With the increase in temperatures, please make 

sure that if you have to leave your pet in your car, 

you leave a window open. Animals can die in hot 

cars. Thank you.  

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

Only in England would we be asking for parents/carers to send in coats one week 

and then sun cream the other! With the sun cream, please can you make sure that 

it has your child’s name on, as there may be a lot of it in each class! 

Also, please can you make sure that your child has a water bottle in school. You can 

buy one for £1 from the school office, if you haven’t got one already. We will not be 

giving children plastic cups because of spillage, the cost and the environmental 

impact of throwing away plastic cups. Therefore, if your child does not have a water 

bottle in school, they will not be able to have a drink during their lessons.  

Unfortunately, the school photographer cancelled this week, as she is unwell. As soon 

as a new date has been arranged, we will let you know.  

Enjoy the weekend and happy Father’s Day to all of our dads – I hope you enjoy your 

special day! As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate 

to get in touch, either by phone or email.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

 

Information 

 
 Dates for your Diary 

Y6 Residential – Friday 24th – Sunday 

26th June 

KS1 Sports Day – 28th June at 10am 

Yr 3/4 Sports Day – 28th June at 1.30pm 

Reception Sports Day – Wed 29th at 

10am 

Yr 5/6 Sports Day – Wed 29th at 1.30pm 

Pre- School Sports Day – Fri 8th July at 

10.30am 

 

 

Attendance 

Class RM – 97%                                    

Class RL – 89%                               

Class 1B – 90%                                            

Class 1/2J – 90%                                           

Class 2L – 97%                                             

Class 3/4B – 94%                                          

Class 3/4D – 98%                                          

Class 3/4F – 93%                                                

Class 5/6C – 93%                                        

Class 5/6K – 97%                                        

Class 5/6N – 95% 

Total attendance – 94% 

Well done to Class 3/4D  for the 

highest attendance this week! 

Family Learning – Free Courses 

in Schol for Parents/Carers 

Use it or lose it! 

Unfortunately, we have had to cancel the 

first of the Family Learning courses, due 

to a lack of interest. This is a great shame. 

The second one is next week, so please 

sign up if you are interested.    

House Points 

Air 

10,021 

 

Earth 

10,258 

 

Fire 

9,799 

Water 

9,962 

Family Learning  

Thursday 23rd June at 1.30pm 

Mental Health First Aid. 

Please sign up at the school office.  

Appointments 

If you have an appointment for your child during 

school hours, either doctors, dentist or hospital, 

please bring the relevant paperwork to the school 

office, so that the absence can be authorised. If 

we do not receive any information, the absence 

will not be authorised. Thank you. 

  
School Council Manifestos  

Next week, children will be voting for their School Council members ready for September. Children who 

are interested in being elected will be presenting their manifestos on Monday. Good luck to all who are 

going to have a go. Results will be announced in next week’s newsletter.  
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